Physical Education Equipment Drive

2009
Dear Parents and Students,

     We are starting our first annual physical education equipment drive.  Following is more information about the drive.

Purpose:

The purpose of the physical education equipments drive is to collect and gather material that can be used to enhance our physical education program.

When:

The physical education drive will last through the month of September.

What: 

We will be gathering any items that can be used for physical education.  Below is a list of ideas, as well as their point value.  As this drive continues, we will be adding items to this list.  We will take any item that you feel could be useful in our physical education class.

Points:

We are giving each item a point value.  The class that collects the largest number of points will be awarded their choice of a pizza party or an ice cream party.

New or Used:
Please do not feel that you need to buy any new items.  We are looking for items that you no longer need or use. However, items should be in working condition, or repairable, as students will be using these items through out the year.  Items donated for this drive will not be returned.

How:  

Students should drop off all donations by 9:00am each morning.  I will be collecting these in the gymnasium.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me at school or at home.

Thank you,

Mr. Gates 455-2150
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Tennis Balls



Blue jeans


     Colored Jeans

Jean Shorts



Hockey Pucks (street)
     Frisbees (9in or larger)

Hockey Balls



Bowling Pins (Plastic)
     Tennis Racquet

Jump Ropes



Feed Bags


     Sport Balls (large)

Bean Bags



Nerf Footballs

     Bowling pin (wood)

Navy Beans



Plastic Bat

                 Hockey Stick

